Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

¥

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our Communite

Columbus Day Celebrated

All Franklin County Board of DD facilities will be closed on Monday,
October 13, 2014 for Columbus Day.

Video on Communicating With a Person with a Disability

The Washington D.C. Office of Disability Rights has recently
completed a short training video on communication with individuals
who have disabilities. Please click on the following to view the

video: http://youtu.be/Gv1aDEFIXq8?list=UUrd8WO0u23ND2XxxjqHq5-aA

GO BABY GO Workshop on Power Mobility
The GO BABY GO workshop on power mobility will be held on
Thursday, October 16 at 2879 Johnstown Road. The workshop will

demonstrate how 0-3 year old children with disabilities can
inexpensively gain mobility in child size, battery operated and adapted
cars. Call 614-342-5777 or 614-342-5868 for details.


http://youtu.be/Gv1aDEFlXq8?list=UUrd8W0u23ND2XxxjqHq5-aA
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rT1ejJFMp9u2_C9buyHzfjkW_LMPZZHlWggXG7KpEm5jGbnPCJ3CqI8oKIYOdry8X_c0dSezA0b0TMUJBFv1-DlgRm4FIwGyGRLBeQJPK7wreUblJFSkGze0GvXWtD5faWvw_vi67HpcwXMFXytS8xcTPpErXDkleB22uTojkT634beq-Cj1Dg==&c=MWI37-RWGhuq-pQQLKYoai6Ia5C5UzwnKDH0mpAFqR2kjm9fSAIcLw==&ch=tyJL0-HKPM22L1jB6Fh62UVKLOve3zjU4rcfhxhKfUzLdcn8vKPU0w==

Staff Development Day for Schools and ECE on October 17

FCBDD day programs at Northeast and West Central Schools and at
the ECE and ECLC Centers will be closed on Friday, October 17, 2014

for staff development day.

October Family Support Meeting

The October FCBDD Family Support Meeting will be held on the fourth
Wednesday this month rather than the third. The meeting will be held
on October 22 at 9:30am at 2879 Johnstown Road.
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